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Dear Parents/Carers                     Wednesday 21st September 2022 
  
Clubs: 
We are looking forward to continuing to run clubs both during the school day, at lunchtimes and after school.  
Last year the sports coaches ran 12 sessions of sports clubs per week, held at lunchtime which included team 
games, invasion games and multi skills. All children accessed these clubs. There was also a great variety of 
sports clubs and other clubs that took place after school such as: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
These were all very successful and enjoyable for all those took part. 
We would like to thank the Teachers for giving up their time voluntarily to carry out these clubs alongside their 
busy workload. 
 
In addition to these clubs, there were lots of enrichment events, workshops, competitions and visits that 
happened throughout the year, both whole school and for individual classes. For example: Number day, Science 
week, productions, author visits, Poetry day, Purple day, Cozy in the corner day, Science Boffins, World Book 
Day, book afternoons and many more. 
 
This year: 
Many of these clubs will continue this year along with some new occasions, where parents are invited to come 
into school. For example, the upcoming sponsored walk-a-thon and autumn craft workshop. More information 
on all of these occasions will follow throughout the year. 
 
We are also pleased to tell you that the Dog Mentoring scheme will also continue this year and all children will 
have the opportunity of meeting the dogs and their new puppies! 
Our daily paid breakfast and after school club is there to support our working parents with their child care 
needs; please enquire at the office with regards to registering for this. 
 
In classes the children have been discussing some new ideas for clubs that the school could run this year. Their 
ideas will be on the agenda for the first meeting with the new school council representatives which are going to 
be chosen and announced in the coming weeks.  
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
Mrs Atkinson (School Council Lead) 

 
 

 Singing 

 K-nex 

 Chef school 

 Knitting 

 French club 

 Cheerleading 
 

 Choir 

 Story book club 

 Film club 

 Board games 

 Dance 

 Dodgeball 
 

 Multiskills 

 Handball 

 Rugby 
 


